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Good Afternoon, Zach Bawel. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, February 7, 2022 1 :06 PM 
'Zach.Bawel@jasperholdingsinc.com' 

Consumer Contact 
FW: Docket #20200226-SU 
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CORRESPONDENCE 
2/7/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01093-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
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From: Zach Bawel <Zach.Bawel@jasperholdingsinc.com> 

Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 11:57 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

Docket #20200226-SU 

CONFI DENTI ALITY NOTI CE : Th i s emai l message , inc l udi ng any a t tachments , i s for the so l e 
use of the i ntended r ec i pient(s) and may conta i n conf i dent i a l and privileged infor mation 
or may otherwise be p r otected by l aw. Any unauthorized r eview, use , disc l osure o r 
distribution is p r ohibited. I f you are not the intended r ecipient , p l ease contact the 
sender by repl y emai l and destr oy a ll cop i es of the o rig i nal message and any attachment 
thereto . 
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2/7/22 

Zach Bawel 

141 S Gulf B lvd 

Placida, FL 

Docket #20200226-SU 

Clerk of the Commission, 

My wife and I built a home on Don Pedro Island/Palm Island in 2015 and are seasonal residents spending 
about 20 to 30 days a year. We do not rent out our home. We are asking the PSC to deny the Application 
for Original Certificate of Authorization requested by EU to be the private entity to install central ized 
sewers. 

On the island, most tanks are seasonal use only. EU has not managed, nor done such work as required to 
instal l on our island. We have heard there is no current accurate cost to the owners to tap into the sewer 
or what the ongoing cost will be. As homeowners, we are at his mercy of the qual ity of work being 
performed and the rates he would have full authority to charge. We are not opposed to sewers, but I am 
opposed to EU. We would want someone with a proven track record of successfu lly implementing such a 
project and have reasonable established rates provide that are capped to reasonable increases. 

Please decline approva l of this pennit. 

Sincerely, 

Zach Bawel 




